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SUMMARY
Requires Director of Department of Consumer and Business Services to impose $15 surcharge on
limited plan review for fire and life safety and to deposit proceeds of surcharge to State Treasury to
credit of State Fire Marshal Fund. Directs State Fire Marshal to use proceeds of surcharge to pay
costs of implementing and administering Oregon Safety Assessment Program.

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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